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Re: 	Illinois Vascular Care, Project # 17-072 

Dear Courtney: 

Attached you will find two letters that we are requesting be added to the project file for 
Illinois Vascular Care Project #17-072. The first letter is from the Illinois Department of Natural 
Resources stating that the location our client has chosen for their project is in compliance with 
Section 4 of Illinois Historic Perseveration Act (20 ILCS 3420/1 et. seq.) Additionally, we are 
submitting a letter of support for our project from Illinois State Representative Michelle 
Mussman. 

If you need any additional information, please feel free to contact me. 

Very truly yours, 

BENESCH, FRIEDLANDER, 
COP LAN & ARONOFF LLP 

Juan Morado, Jr. 
JM: 
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CON - Lease to Establish a Single Specialty Surgery Center 
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SHP() Log #013112217 

December 21, 2017 

Juan Morado 
Benesch, Friedlander, Coplan and Aronoff LLP 
333 W. Wacker Dr., Suite 1900 
Chicago, IL 60606 

Dear Mr. Morado: 

This letter is to inform you that we have reviewed the information provided concerning the referenced project. 

Our review of the records indicates that no historic, architectural or archaeological sites exist within the project 

area. 

Please retain this letter in your files as evidence of compliance with Section 4 of the Illinois State Agency 
Historic Resources Preservation Act (20 ILCS 3420/1 et. seq.). This clearance remains in effect for two years 
from date of issuance. It does not pertain to any discovery during construction, nor is it a clearance for 
purposes of the Illinois Human Skeletal Remains Protection Act (20 ILCS 3440). 

If you have any further questions, please contact me at 217/785-5031. 

Sincerely, 

Rachel Leibowitz, Ph.D. 
Deputy State Historic 

Preservation Officer 
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